
From: Robin Crotty
To: Robin Crotty
Subject: FW: Reopen 4th Street
Date: Monday, July 27, 2020 9:15:17 AM

From: JENNIFER BELLINGER 
Sent: Friday, July 24, 2020 1:34 PM
To: Participate <participate@ketchumidaho.org>
Subject: Reopen 4th Street

To Mayor Bradshaw and City Councilmen,

From 2012-2016 I had an art gallery in the building at 511 4th Street. Each Tuesday 4th Street was closed for the
Farmers Market. I had zero customers during those closures. That added up to 20 days of potential business each
summer season. Now the businesses have that problem 7 days a week. Needless to say, your big idea is a failure. I
never see people sitting there. Town Square is plenty big enough for folks to sit.

Please open up 4th Street ASAP.

Maybe 4th Street in front of the Board Bin could be closed and Councilman Jim can see what happens to his
business.

You’ve also created a potential disaster for Emergency services to navigate around.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Bellinger
Ketchum

Sent from my iPhone

mailto:/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=C4541B564F8C45E48FBBBF4967101D93-ROBIN CROTT
mailto:rcrotty@ketchumidaho.org

